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June 20, 2022

Pope John Paul | Council, No. 6020
Knights of Columbus

P.O. Box 1339

Huntington Beach, CA 92647

Dear fellow Knights,

| want to thank you for your generous donation from the SK Ernie O’Leary Memorial Schelarship fund.
Your generous donation of $1000 to my ongoing scholasticate program with the Brothers.

Over the past year | have been focusing on the catechetical program with the diocese. While there
appear to be no classes suitable to my circumstances with it over the summer (I have taken two of those
offered and the third is a pastoral course), | hope to continue with them in the fall.

Please do nicte that, God wiiling, | will be taking my final vows in October of this year. We do have
another cardidate, Stephen Reyes, who is in his aspirancy period (a pre-formation stage). Once he
begins his postulancy and novitiate, any funds can be transferred to him.

May God bless all of you and your families, and thank you once again.

God bless,

Bro. Yoros Jeuldon

Brother Thomas Weldon, fsp

P.S. isit possible to get from you the latest contact information for Sherry O’Leary? | have searched in
our databases for her and for some reason | cannot find anything.



